MEMORANDUM

DATE: 
June 8, 2005

TO:

Greg Bush, Director of Public Works & Wastewater

FROM:
Stephen Romano, Development Review Planner
SUBJECT:
REVISED Construction Plans, Lakewood Ridge Subdivision

Enclosed are 3 sets of revised construction plans for Lakewood Ridge Subdivision in Luling. The developer is seeking formal construction approval at the July 7, 2005 Planning & Zoning Commission meeting. If the revisions meet with your acceptance for drainage and wastewater details, please submit a letter of no objection to this Department by Thursday, June 16, 2005 so that we can include the request on the Planning & Zoning Commission agenda. Thank you.

cc:
Hon. Albert Laque, Parish President

Planning & Zoning File

PAD/SAR

